

Telephone: 01909 473 982

Fax: 01909 530 093 **Email:** office@siredmundhillary.notts.sch.uk

14 June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

There has been, and will be, a lot of opportunities for parents to come into school this term, but perhaps the most important is around Transition into the next year.

Transition for Parents

Our Transition meetings for parents are happening on the following days and times:

New to F1 -Thursday 27th June at 4:00

New to F2 - Tuesday 25th June at 3:30.

These will happen within the Foundation Unit.

KS1- Wednesday 26th June 3:40

New to Y1 - In Mrs Bates' Classroom

New to Y2 - In Mrs Mconway's Classroom

Lower KS2 Friday 28th June 3:40

New to Y3 in Mrs Powell's Room (up the steps from the Main Playground)

New to Y4 in Mr Plant's Room (last classroom on right from Main Playground)

Upper KS2 - Y5 & 6 Monday 24th June 3:40

New to Y5 In Miss Anson's Classroom

New to Y6 In Mrs Pollard's Classroom

Transition Days

Our Transition Days (when children will be seeing their new teachers in their new classes) will be on 3rd & 4th July. You will find out on Friday 28th June whose class they are to be in, and on the Tuesday the children will be briefed so that on the Wednesday morning they can line up on the right playground and in the right lines for their new classrooms.

Yours faithfully,

Chris Guest

Head Teacher